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 January 24, 2025 

  
Seth Comer, Fire Chief 
6061 Sout h Pointe Blvd. 
Fort Myers, FL 33919  
 
Dear Iona  McGregor Community, 

 The Independent Special Fire Control Districts of Fort Myers Beach and Iona McGregor are conducting a study to determine 
whether a  merger of the two districts would be operationally and financially beneficial to the taxpayers of both Districts. 

As part of  this study, we need your feedback and concerns about merging the districts. Therefore, I am inviting you to 
participate  in a community forum. This will be a facilitated event where we hope to learn your thoughts on merging the two 
districts. Your perspective is critical to us. 

 
The forum is scheduled for February 20th, 2025, at 6:00 pm at Station 74. The address is 6061 South Pointe Blvd., Fort Myers,  
FL 33919. It should last no more than two hours. During this time, our facilitator will explore, at a minimum, the following: 

 
Community Priorities—Which of the services provided by the fire districts are more or less important to you? 

 
Concerns—What concerns might you have when considering merging these two districts?  

Po sitives—What positives might you look for regarding the merger of these two districts? 

Ot her Thoughts—What other ideas do you have to share regarding a merger of the districts? 

 The forum format will involve filling out a brief form, and the facilitator will encourage open discussion among group 
participan ts to better understand their views. 

Please con firm your attendance by emailing nodarse@ionafire.com or by calling (239) 433-0660, Ext#427. We look forward 
to your participation.  

Sincerely,  

 
  

 Fire Chief 

 

 

 

  


